
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am sure you are aware that ​coronavirus cases have risen sharply in the region over the                 

last week. This information can be viewed through the NCC Dashboard ​here and a              

snapshot document​ here​. 
 

As I am sure you will agree, this is extremely worrying and we must all work together to                  

ensure ​we are doing our utmost to keep everyone as safe as possible.  

 

In light of this, we have again reviewed our risk assessment to ensure we have               

considered every possible detail. In order for our school to be as safe as it can be, we                  

need the full support of you, our parents and carers. Please ensure that you adhere to                

government regulations and maintain social distancing. You can ​support us in adhering            

to these guidelines by ensuring you do the following: 

 

● Maintain a 2-meter distance between you and other adults/children who are not            

in your care.  Ensure your children stay with you at all times. 

 

● Stick to the clear defined timings to ensure we reduce the volume of people on               

the school site. 

 

● Ensure that your child does not mix with other children from other bubbles when              

coming to and leaving school.  

 

As the rate of infection has increased significantly it is vital that we work              

together to reduce the risk of transmission. We must try our best to reduce the               

risk of transmission from the community into our school, in order to reduce the              

prospect of class or school closure.  

 

Parents and carers are invited to wear a face-covering whilst on the school site in order                

to help reduce the risk of transmission.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Glen Whitehead  

HeadTeacher  

 

 

https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/COVID-19-in-Northumberland.aspx
https://northumberlandeducation.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Thurs-8-Oct-Covid-19-School-Snapshot.png

